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Cross Country Running 2018 
Our intrepid cross country running coaches, Mrs Faulkner and 
Mrs Huisjes, led the charge with this season’s Sudbury Christian 
Academy cross country running team. This year’s meet was 
graciously hosted by R.H. Murray Public School in Whitefish, 
Ontario where our students placed respectably in competition 
with dozens of local area schools. Go Eagles!

Fun Run Fundraiser
One of the spin-offs of the cross country running season was a 
fun run fundraiser hosted at SCA. Everyone participated in this 
event — including the principal, upon whom we tested the 
powdered paints which were used to add colour to the event.
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Chapel Theme 
2018-2019 

Our chapel theme this year is 
“Walking with Jesus,” where 
we explore examples of 
people who actually walked 
with Jesus while He was on this 
earth, as well as examples of 
lions of the Christian faith who 
encountered Jesus (through 
His Holy Spirit) in powerful and 
life-changing ways. 

Theme Verse 

Each chapel service is based 
on a different passage of 
scripture, each one aligned 
with the theme of the year, and 
the theme verse: “He has 
shown you, O mortal what is 
good. And what does the Lord 
require of you? To act justly, 
and to love mercy, and to walk 
humbly with your God” (Micah 
6:8 NIV). 

Chapel Services 

Join us in chapel each 
Wednesday from 08:30-09:15 
for upbeat worship songs and 
unique illustrations of God’s 
Word, delivered by pastors 
and our principal. 
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In the Next Edition: 
Bullying awareness week; Christmas musical; intramural sports; 
wintertime clubs; public speaking; science fair; and more!
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If a Cat Could Talk

Our primary classes were thrilled 
to host Mrs Kelly Reich this fall for 
a reading of her new children’s 
book, If a Cat Could Talk. Buy a  
copy today for your family to 
enjoy during story time! 

Call for Board 
Member Nominations 

Are you interested in setting the 
vision for Christian Education in 
Sudbury? Well, then you might 
be interested in serving on the 
board of Sudbury Christian 
Schools, Inc. 

Board members are expected to 
bring at least two of three 
qualities to the table: 

• WORK (carrying a portfolio) 

• WEALTH (significant giving) 

• WISDOM (prayerful leadership) 

The nomination committee will 
strive for a balance of parent 
representation and persons of 
influence in the Greater Sudbury 
community. 

Contact Sean Monahan, Chair 
(705-690-4258) to nominate 
someone for the board.

Pregnancy Care Centre Donations
Instead of sponsoring the fun run itself, parents were invited to 
donate practical goods such as baby food and diapers to the 
Pregnancy Care Centre, which supports expectant mothers and 
families. Thanks to everyone who supported this event by 
throwing powdered paint or giving towards this worthy cause!


